FP Links Newsletter – Time to Go Green!
 
Dear College Members,
 
The Hong Kong College of Family Physicians always encourages the use of the electronic copy to replace printed copy in order to reduce paper consumption.

	
Since 2009, all issues of Family Physicians Links (FP Links) have been accessible from college website http://www.hkcfp.org.hk/fplinks_40.html

To be in line with the College's Go Green policy, College members would be recommended to obtain our FP Links ONLINE from now on.

	FP Links
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	Members who would like to stop receiving hard copies of FP Links in future, please complete the reply slip or fill up the online form by scanning the QR code.

Thank you for joining us together in reducing paper consumption and helping conserve natural resources!
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The Hong Kong College of Family Physicians
Room 803-4, HKAM Jockey Club Building, 99 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Aberdeen
Email:	membership@hkcfp.org.hk
Phone:	2871 8899
Fax:		2866 0616
------------------------------------------- Reply Slip -------------------------------------------

_________________________				______________________________
Surname									Given name


Membership ID:		FP______ - _____________
  I am a new member, I haven’t received my Membership ID
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Your Contact Email registered / going to be registered with the College:
______________________________@_________________________________

Your Contact Phone No.: _________________

I AGREE to receive the e-copy of FP Links only.


_______________________________ 		_______________________________
Signature								Date
Form Ver. 3 Jun 2021
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